
 CRICKET 
INFORMATION 

 
 

WHERE AND WHEN: 
Master Blaster games are played on Saturday mornings at the Reynella Oval each week. A & B Grade 
games are played on Saturday mornings at various schools in the Southern Region. The season dates will 
be confirmed prior to games starting during Term 1 & 4. Parents will be notified of the dates as soon as they 
become available. There are no games on long weekends or during the School Holidays. 
 

WHAT YEAR LEVEL: 
Boys and Girls are welcome from Year levels 1 to 6. Cricket teams are defined by year level. Nominated 
teams will be dependent on the number of registration forms we receive. Generally, the rule of thumb is: 
 

Years 1,2 & 3 (Master Blaster) A fun introduction to the game 
Years 4 & 5 (B Grade) A modified game emphasis on development and participation 

  Years 5 & 6 (A Grade)                     Advanced games for experienced children  
 

Please note that there are no ladders or finals.  
 

UNIFORMS: 
The school will provide each player with a polo shirt, but you will need to provide: 
 Bottle Green school shorts or White Cricket pants 
 Wide brimmed hat 
 Sneakers  
 Sunscreen 
 Drink bottle 
 

COACHES: 
Each team requires either, a coach, team manager or adult supervisor. Weekly training can be organised at the 
school, but will depend on the coach/team manager/adult supervisor’s availability. There are Coaching clinics 
run by the South Australian Cricket Association (fee paid by the school) for anyone wishing to coach a team.  
Any person wishing to volunteer for Out of School Hours Sports will need to complete a Volunteer Application 
Form, attend a Volunteer Induction session held at the school and participate in the Responding to Abuse and 
Neglect Education and Care (RAN-EC) induction session for volunteers. 
 

HOT WEATHER POLICY: 
Each school will have its own Heat Policy that needs to be adhered to. Each coach will be required to 
correspond with the opposing school coach to determine if games are to be cancelled due to the Heat. 
 

UMPIRES: 
Each team will require a parent/adult to act as an umpire and assist with scoring for each game.  
 

PRESENTATIONS: 
Trophy presentation will be held at the end of the season.                                                            Updated 16/11/2022 

 
Please contact the Out of School Hours Sports Co-ordinator if you require more information – 

FlagstaffSportsCoordinator.Sports671@schools.sa.edu.au 
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